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Dear Sir 

I have been a resident of the Highlands for 21 years, now living in Moss Vale.  I do not own property and am 
open minded.  I do not want Plasrefine here as its the wrong site for such a project due to it sheer size and 
output and the danger of contaminants to air water and land. This is not withstanding reassurences from 
Plasrefine we cannot take this risk so close to our towns not to mention the fire risk. Climate change can only 
add to these dangers eg flameable  plastics and pollutants escaping to creeks and river that feeds into Sydney's 
water supply.  At times this is a very windy area with prevailing westerlies that spread dust. Our roads and 
infrastructure already in a bad way with traffic buildups and potholes which cannot withstand this influx.  This 
is a foreign company with own interests at heart- can we not say 'No this the wrong place to setup' there must 
be more suitable places for them. 

THIS IS THE WRONG PLACE TO PUT IT 
 

 




